
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
Proposed Bylaw 562-24 

 
 
Pursuant to the Municipal Government Act (MGA), the Village of Hussar intends to consider a 
proposed amendment to the Village’s Municipal Development Plan (MDP) Bylaw 531-21. The 
purpose for the amendment is to accommodate a recently annexed parcel into the Village (SE-
14-24-20-W4M). 

The proposed amendment will update the maps contained in the MDP, including the Village 
municipal boundary, and the future use of those lands for residential and community service 
purposes. 

 
Should you wish to address council in person, a public hearing for Bylaw No. 562-24 will be held in 
the Village of Hussar office at 109 – 1 Avenue East, on February 13, 2025 commencing at 6:00 p.m. 
Council will hear from any person claiming to be affected by the proposed bylaw.  

Additionally, written comments may be delivered to Box 100, Hussar, Alberta, T0J 1S0 or emailed 
to office@villageofhussar.ca; submissions will be received up to February 11, 2025 at 4:00pm. 

The proposed Bylaw 562-24 can be reviewed online at villageofhussar.ca, or copies may be picked 
up Monday through Thursday at 109 – 1 Avenue East, Hussar from 8:00am- 4:00pm.   


